
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

11th September 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Thursday 14th December the Reception, Year 1 and 2 classes are hoping to go to see Aladdin at the 

Towngate Theatre in Basildon as part of our Performing Arts Topic. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £15.00.  If your child is eligible for Free School meals (see list below) and you 

have taken proof of this to the office, there is no charge.   This will include the cost of a mid-afternoon snack 

for the interval.  The correct money will need to be in a named envelope and can be paid in full or weekly 

to the class teacher or the office.  The children will need to be in school at normal time and will return at 

approximately 5.00 pm.  The children will have an early lunch before they leave school.  For parents not 

willing to pay, the alternative trip will be to watch the Year 3 Carol singing, free of charge. 

 

This has been a highly successful trip in previous years and I am sure you will agree, that this is a fantastic 

opportunity for the children and they are all very excited!   The school needs to know how many parents are 

interested in their child going to the pantomime to allow the trip to go ahead. 

 

If you would like your child to participate in the Pantomime Trip, please complete the slip below and return 

it to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible with the money to be paid by Friday 3rd November, so that 

we can purchase the tickets in plenty of time and so that it is not extra money too close to Christmas! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 Income Support 

 Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

 Child Tax Credit with an annual taxable income of less than £16,190.00 (only applicable if you 

do not receive Working Tax Credit). (April 2016-April 2017). 

 

 

Aladdin – Years Reception, 1 and 2                         Please return slip to school office 

   

Child’s Name: ................................................................................................  Class: ......................................... 

 

I would/would not like my child to see the Pantomime at the Towngate Theatre. 

 

I enclose payment in full      

 I will pay in full by the 3rd November    

 I will pay weekly to the class teacher/office   

My child is eligible for free school meals and I have provided my paperwork   

  

Signed: ..................................................................... Parent/Guardian. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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